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girlfriend Shikha during the Lucknow riots three years ago. Aamir has been living
a depressed and a stressful life for the past three years. His best friend Bhaskar
insists him to see a psychologist. Aamir decides to consult a psychologist named
Samaira who is also a friend of Bhaskar. On the other side his mother wants him to
get married and settle down in life. She is unaware about his affair with Shikha.
Aamir shares his past with Samaira during his counselling sessions. After spending
a lot of time with Aamir, Samaira also starts feeling strongly for him. She starts
leaning towards him. Samaira also try to convince him to move on before sharing
her feelings with him, but Aamir stays adamant on his decision and continues his
search for Shikha. Aamir’s quest for Shikha guides him to beautiful Ladakh. But
could Aamir find Shikha? What exactly happened during the riots that separated the
true lovers? All the answers unfold in the climax of an enchanting love story.
Sardar : The Sovereign Saint Dr Dinkar Joshi 2014-01-01 Without wasting time on
any further questions, Shankar dialled the telephone number of the Prime
Minister’s residence. Unfortunately, the Prime Minister had left for the radio
station. Shankar rushed back to give the message to Sardar. Sardar impatiently
said : “Shankar, leave immediately for the Radio Station. Go quickly. Try to hold
back the Prime Minister’s speech. By no means should the matter related to
plebiscite and UNO be relayed. If this happens, the whole country will be put into
a great trouble. If need be, cancel this programme. Please leave immediately.”
Having waded through the traffic on the way, Shankar reached finally to the radio
station but he was late. The Prime Minister was reading his speech on the
microphone. Shankar heard him referring to the plebiscite and UNO. The whole world
was listening to it. Shankar banged his head. —Extract from this novel A
biographical novel on the Iron Man of India Sardar Patel which brings to light
various known-unknown facets of his inspiring life. His contribution and efforts
for the unification of princely states laid the foundation for a sovereign Bharat.
A must read book for every true Indian.
एक होता कार्व्हर Vīṇā Gavāṇakara 2008 On the life struggle of George Washington
Carver, 1864-1943, an African American agriculturist.
The Warmth of the Heart Prevents Your Body from Rusting Marie De Hennezel
2013-09-24 A breakout bestseller in France and the U.K. and a transformative guide
to growing older with confidence, courage, and even optimism How should we accept
aging? It’s inevitable, and yet in Western society the very subject of growing
older is shrouded in anxiety and shame. Aging brings us face to face with our
sacred and our mundane, our imperfections and our failures. Here internationally
renowned clinical psychologist and bestselling French author Marie de Hennezel
shows us how to see the later stages of life through a prism that celebrates our
accomplishments and gives us fulfillment in our present. Combining personal
anecdotes with psychological theory, philosophy, and eye-opening scientific

Pharmacology for Nurses - E-Book Tara V. Shanbhag 2016-08-16 Pharmacology for
Nurses - E-Book
Why I Killed Gandhi Nathuram Godse 2020-10-02 While the nation was celebrating
Independence from British Rule and singing all praises for the ‘Father of The
Nation’ – Mahatma Gandhi, the news of his assassination came as a shock. He was
shot in the chest three times while he was walking towards the prayer grounds at
the Birla House, New Delhi. The man behind the assassination – Nathuram Godse was
a well known nationalist. He was arrested at the crime scene and sentenced to
death after a year long trial. The book contains the final speech given by Godse
in the court, mentioning the reason behind the drastic step he took.
Beloved Delhi Saif Mahmood 2018-09-10 'A riveting resurrection of the city of
poets, the city of history, Saif Mahmood's learned and evocative book takes us to
the heart of Delhi's romance with Urdu verse and aesthetics.'--Namita Gokhale Urdu
poetry rules the cultural and emotional landscape of India--especially northern
India and much of the Deccan--and of Pakistan. And it was in the great, ancient
city of Delhi that Urdu grew to become one of the world's most beautiful
languages. Through the 18th and 19th centuries, while the Mughal Empire was in
decline, Delhi became the capital of a parallel kingdom--the kingdom of Urdu
poetry--producing some of the greatest, most popular poets of all time. They wrote
about the pleasure and pain of love, about the splendour of God and the villainy
of preachers, about the seductions of wine, and about Delhi, their beloved home.
This treasure of a book documents the life and work of the finest classical Urdu
poets: Sauda, Dard, Mir, Ghalib, Momin, Zafar, Zauq and Daagh. Through their
biographies and poetry--including their best-known ghazals--it also paints a
compelling portrait of Mughal Delhi. This is a book for anyone who has ever been
touched by Urdu or Delhi, by poetry or romance.
Wings of Fire Avul Pakir Jainulabdeen Abdul Kalam 1999 Avul Pakir Jainulabdeen
Abdul Kalam, The Son Of A Little-Educated Boat-Owner In Rameswaram, Tamil Nadu,
Had An Unparalled Career As A Defence Scientist, Culminating In The Highest
Civilian Award Of India, The Bharat Ratna. As Chief Of The Country`S Defence
Research And Development Programme, Kalam Demonstrated The Great Potential For
Dynamism And Innovation That Existed In Seemingly Moribund Research
Establishments. This Is The Story Of Kalam`S Rise From Obscurity And His Personal
And Professional Struggles, As Well As The Story Of Agni, Prithvi, Akash, Trishul
And Nag--Missiles That Have Become Household Names In India And That Have Raised
The Nation To The Level Of A Missile Power Of International Reckoning.
I'll Wait For You Till The Eternity Rihan khalyani 2020-08-01 The love story which
starts in early 90s, mainly revolves around three characters Aamir, Shikha and
Samaira. Aamir an MBA graduate resides in Delhi. He was separated from his
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research from around the world, this thought-provoking and refreshing book
provides a brave and uplifting meditation on our later years as they should be
lived.
Fakira Anna Bhau Sathe 2022-03 Dalit literature particularly fiction,
autobiography and poetry has emerged as a vital modern literary force in India.
The scope and richness of this literature is brilliantly exemplified by novels
like Fakira which is the landmark novel in the foundation of Dalit literature in
India. Authors like Anna Bhau Sathe illustrate experiences of caste
discrimination, untouchability, and Dalit subjugation. The undaunted and ceaseless
battle of the protagonist Fakira for the collective welfare of his community forms
the core of the narrative. He revolts against the rural orthodox caste system and
the British Raj to save his village from utter starvation, humiliation and death.
Idli Orchid And Will Power Vithal Kamat 2018-11-20 The story of an entrepreneur
who moved from a single, family style restaurant, to create a chain known across
India. But his passion for hospitality did not stop there. Vithal Kamat had a
dream to make a five star hotel. He went on to make THE ORCHID, a five-star
ecotel, which won numerous awards for being the world^s best environmentally
sensitive hotel. The Orchids multiplied and today stand as icons of hospitality.
This is the story of what went into the making of this empire. This is an
inspiring story of a man willing to face any odds for his dream, armed with
determination, dedication and discipline. There are moments in our lives, where we
feel like giving up on our vision and aspirations.This true life story of hotelier
Vithal Kamat shows that all it takes to make it, is the belief in your dreams and
the conviction to see them through.
Intimate Death Marie DeHennezel 2009-06-17 How do we learn to die? Most of us
spend our lives avoiding that question, but this luminous book--a major bestseller in France--answers it with a directness and eloquence that are nothing less
than transforming. As a psychologist in a hospital for the terminally ill in
Paris, Marie de Hennezel has spent seven years tending to people who are
relinquishing their hold on life. She tells the stories of her patients and their
families. de Hennezel teaches us how to turn death--our loved ones' or our own-from something lonely and agonizing into a sacred passage. She discusses the
importance of an honest reckoning, the value of ritual, the necessity of touch. In
imparting these lessons, Intimate Death becomes a guide to living more fully, more
intensely, than we had thought possible. "Unique...Of all the books I have read
about the endings of our lives, this elegiac testimony has taught me the most."-Sherwin B. Nuland, M.D., author of How We Die "The quiet, obvious truths [de
Hennezel] discovers in her work--these things have a kind of cumulative power."-Washington Post Book World From the Trade Paperback edition.
Karna Ranjit Desai 2019-08-25 'Who am I?' It was a question that had troubled him
all his life. His whole life had seemed entangled in the answer. His dignity, his
destination, his ambitions -- they all seemed linked to that entanglement. The
irony was that the truth, instead of liberating him, had made him rudderless. In
the Mahabharata, Karna is known to be the only warrior who could match Arjuna.
Born of a god and a mother who abandons him at birth, Karna is mistreated from
birth. Rejected by Drona, taunted by Draupadi, insulted by his blood brothers,
misunderstood by many and manipulated even by the gods, Karna is the classic
tragic hero. In his novel Radheya, Ranjit Desai, the author of Marathi classics
like Shriman Yogi and Swami, gives voice to the angst and loneliness of Karna.
Translated into English for the first time, the novel brings to surface the many
sides to Karna's character: his compassionate nature, his hurt and hubris, the
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love for his wife, his allegiance to Duryodhana, and his complicated relationship
with Krishna.
Mrityunjaya, the Death Conqueror Śivājī Sāvanta 1989
Panipat Viśvāsa Pāṭila 2019
Raavi Paar and Other Stories Gulazāra 1997 Serious, Moving, Funny And Ironic By
Turns, These Stories Are Replete With The Perceptions Of A Man Who Has Viewed The
World With Equanimity And Compassion.
Human Health and Performance Risks of Space Exploration Missions Lyndon B. Johnson
Space Center 2009
Wise and Otherwise Sudha Murty 2006 Fifty Vignettes Showcase The Myriad Shades Of
Human Nature A Man Dumps His Aged Father In An Old-Age Home After Declaring Him To
Be A Homeless Stranger, A Tribal Chief In The Sahyadri Hills Teaches The Author
That There Is Humility In Receiving Too, And A Sick Woman Remembers To Thank Her
Benefactor Even From Her Deathbed. These Are Just Some Of The Poignant And EyeOpening Stories About People From All Over The Country That Sudha Murty Recounts
In This Book. From Incredible Examples Of Generosity To The Meanest Acts One Can
Expect From Men And Women, She Records Everything With Wry Humour And A Directness
That Touches The Heart. First Published In 2002, Wise And Otherwise Has Sold Over
30,000 Copies In English And Has Been Translated Into All The Major Indian
Languages. This Revised New Edition Is Sure To Charm Many More Readers And
Encourage Them To Explore Their Inner Selves And The World Around Us With New
Eyes. &Nbsp;
To the Last Bullet Vinita Kamte 2009-11-01 This is the extraordinary story of
Ashok Kamte, Additional Commissioner of Police, East Region, Mumbai who died
fighting terrorists in the 26/11 attack on Mumbai, The inspiring story of one of
the most courageous and promising Indian police Service (IPS) Officers comes
straight from the hear of his wif, Vinita. In traces the life and career of this
fearless officer who showed exemplary valour at his postings - be it the naxal
affected bhandara District, Satara, Sangli, Solapur or Mumbai, It also brings out
details of his life which would inspire many a youngster.
Golda Elinor Burkett 2009-10-13 Golda Meir was the first female head of state in
the Western world and one of the most influential women in modern history. A blend
of Emma Goldman and Martin Luther King Jr. in the guise of a cookie-serving
grandmother, her uncompromising devotion to shaping and defending a Jewish
homeland against dogged enemies and skittish allies stunned political
contemporaries and transformed Middle Eastern politics for decades to follow. She
outmaneuvered Richard Nixon and Henry Kissinger at their own game of Realpolitik,
and led Israel through a bloody war even as she eloquently pleaded for peace,
carrying her nation through its most perilous hours while she herself battled
cancer. In this masterful biography, critically acclaimed author Elinor Burkett
paints a vivid portrait of a legendary woman defined by contradictions: an iron
resolve coupled with magnetic charm, a kindly demeanor that disguised a stunning
hard-heartedness, and a complete dedication to her country that often overwhelmed
her personal relationships.
The Ground Between Veena Das 2014-04-21 The guiding inspiration of this book is
the attraction and distance that mark the relation between anthropology and
philosophy. This theme is explored through encounters between individual
anthropologists and particular regions of philosophy. Several of the most basic
concepts of the discipline—including notions of ethics, politics, temporality,
self and other, and the nature of human life—are products of a dialogue, both
implicit and explicit, between anthropology and philosophy. These philosophical
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undercurrents in anthropology also speak to the question of what it is to
experience our being in a world marked by radical difference and otherness. In The
Ground Between, twelve leading anthropologists offer intimate reflections on the
influence of particular philosophers on their way of seeing the world, and on what
ethnography has taught them about philosophy. Ethnographies of the mundane and the
everyday raise fundamental issues that the contributors grapple with in both their
lives and their thinking. With directness and honesty, they relate particular
philosophers to matters such as how to respond to the suffering of the other, how
concepts arise in the give and take of everyday life, and how to be attuned to the
world through the senses. Their essays challenge the idea that philosophy is
solely the province of professional philosophers, and suggest that certain
modalities of being in the world might be construed as ways of doing philosophy.
Contributors. João Biehl, Steven C. Caton, Vincent Crapanzano, Veena Das, Didier
Fassin, Michael M. J. Fischer, Ghassan Hage, Clara Han, Michael Jackson, Arthur
Kleinman, Michael Puett, Bhrigupati Singh
Catalogue of Books Printed in the State of Maharashtra Maharashtra (India) 1987
Savarkar Vikram Sampath 2019-08-16 As the intellectual fountainhead of the
ideology of Hindutva, which is in political ascendancy in India today, Vinayak
Damodar Savarkar is undoubtedly one of the most contentious political thinkers and
leaders of the twentieth century. Accounts of his eventful and stormy life have
oscillated from eulogizing hagiographies to disparaging demonization. The truth,
as always, lies somewhere in between and has unfortunately never been brought to
light. Savarkar and his ideology stood as one of the strongest and most virulent
opponents of Gandhi, his pacifist philosophy and the Indian National Congress. An
alleged atheist and a staunch rationalist who opposed orthodox Hindu beliefs,
encouraged inter-caste marriage and dining, and dismissed cow worship as mere
superstition, Savarkar was, arguably, the most vocal political voice for the Hindu
community through the entire course of India's freedom struggle. From the heady
days of revolution and generating international support for the cause of India's
freedom as a law student in London, Savarkar found himself arrested, unfairly
tried for sedition, transported and incarcerated at the Cellular Jail, in the
Andamans, for over a decade, where he underwent unimaginable torture. From being
an optimistic advocate of Hindu-Muslim unity in his treatise on the 1857 War of
Independence, what was it that transformed him in the Cellular Jail to a proponent
of 'Hindutva', which viewed Muslims with suspicion? Drawing from a vast range of
original archival documents across India and abroad, this biography in two partsthe first focusing on the years leading up to his incarceration and eventual
release from the Kalapani-puts Savarkar, his life and philosophy in a new
perspective and looks at the man with all his achievements and failings.
I Am a Troll Swati Chaturvedi 2016 Indian social media is awash with right-wing
trolls who incite online communal tension and abuse anyone who questions them. But
who are they? How are they organized? In this explosive investigation, conducted
over two years, Swati Chaturvedi finally lifts the veil over this murky subject
A Beginner's Guide to the Stock Market Matthew R Kratter 2019-05-21 Learn to make
money in the stock market, even if you've never traded before.The stock market is
the greatest opportunity machine ever created.Are you ready to get your piece of
it?This book will teach you everything that you need to know to start making money
in the stock market today.Don't gamble with your hard-earned money.If you are
going to make a lot of money, you need to know how the stock market really
works.You need to avoid the pitfalls and costly mistakes that beginners make.And
you need time-tested trading and investing strategies that actually work.This book
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gives you everything that you will need.It's a simple road map that anyone can
follow.In this book, you will learn: How to grow your money the smart and easy way
The best place to open up a brokerage account How to buy your first stock How to
generate passive income in the stock market How to spot a stock that is about to
explode higher How to trade momentum stocks Insider tricks used by professional
traders The one thing you should never do when buying value stocks (don't start
investing until you read this) How to pick stocks like Warren Buffett How to
create a secure financial future for you and your family And much, much more Even
if you know nothing about the stock market, this book will get you started
investing and trading the right way.Join the thousands of smart traders and
investors who have profited from this ultimate guide to the stock market.Amazon
best-selling author and retired hedge fund manager, Matthew Kratter will teach you
the secrets that he has used to trade and invest profitably for the last 20
years.Even if you are a complete beginner, this book will have you trading stocks
in no time.Are you ready to get started creating real wealth in the stock
market?Then scroll up and click BUY NOW to get started today.
Douglas MacArthur Janet Benge 2005 Under siege on the island of Corregidor,
General Douglas MacArthur received a warning from the enemy. "You are well aware
that you are doomed," the Japanese general wrote. "The end is near. The question
is how long you will be able to resist. You are advised to surrender." Of course,
there was no way Douglas was going to surrender.Whether masterminding strategy and
fighting on the front lines to secure Allied victory in World War I and World War
II or guiding war-torn nations to recovery in peacetime, five-star General Douglas
MacArthur faced every challenge with unwavering courage and resolve. The general
began his honored army career by leading his fellow cadets at West Point and
ultimately commanded all U.S. forces in Asia. Remembered especially for directing
the fight against Japanese expansion during WWII and later governing the defeated
Japanese people with grace and wisdom, General MacArthur won the respect of
millions, both allies and enemies. (1880-1964).Heroes of History is a unique
biography series that brings the shaping of history to life with the remarkable
true stories of fascinating men and women who changed the course of history.The
stories of Heroes of History are told in an engaging narrative format, where
related history, geography, government, and science topics come to life and make a
lasting impression. This is a premier biography line for the entire family. Pages:
224 (paperback)Ages: 10+
Business Kohinoor Ratan Tata B.C. Pandey 2021-01-01 Gone are the days when India
was seen as a country of snake charmers. The second most Progressive economy of
the world, India is also home of world class Industrialist like Ratan Tata. Today
Ratan Tata is one of the world's top-most industrialists who took some farreaching decisions in the fast changing Indian economic scenario. Tata is a
household name in India. From salt to heavy military trucks are the products of
Tata. You name one and Tata must be there. Ratan Tata has all what a man desire in
his life Name, Fame and Riches. He is Chairman of the India's most prestigious
industrial house. The voyage of jamsetji to Ratan Tata has been presented in a
reader's friendly was This book is a sincere attempt to help you know more about
Ratan Tam.
Englantilais-suomalainen sanakirja Karl Vilhelm Arminen 1914
Taai Medha Kirit 2022-07-15 An inspiring success story of a senior activist who
has done justice for five years to the parliamentary affairs of the largest
democratic country like India, the challenges facing the supreme leader of the Lok
Sabha and the vast scope of power. Senior woman MP who was unanimously elected as
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the Speaker of Lok Sabha after becoming MP from Indore for eight times in a row.
With her gentle nature and balanced demeanor, she made everyone her adorer and
dear while conducting the business of the house smoothly. Internationally honoured
by ‘Mothers of Speakers’. A multi-dimensional graph of Padma Bhushan Sumitra Taai
Mahajan’s peak years as Lok Sabha Speaker.
Baromaas Sadānanda Deśamukha 2013 Based on economic and social problems of farmers
in Indian society.
A New English-Hindustani Dictionary S. W. Fallon 1883
It's Not My Fault Henry Cloud 2010-08-23 "It's Not my Fault!" It seems like just a
common, no-harm-done excuse. It can even seem like the truth. But according to
Drs. Henry Cloud and John Townsend, it's really a dangerous, self-destructive trap
that keeps you from the life you want to live. Yet there is a way to turn the trap
into a launching pad – and it's simpler than you think. Using eight principles,
powerful true stories and their years of experience as professional psychologists,
this best-selling author duo of Boundaries and other popular books will teach you
the one skill you need to make empowering choices and start getting what you want
out of your relationships, your career, your life. Even if you've gotten a raw
deal from other people, your DNA or life's circumstances, there is always
something you can do to make things better. With the transformational insights in
this book, Cloud and Townsend will help you get your focus off what you cannot
control and break free from the blame game that sabotages success . . . so that
you really can start living the life you choose.
A Dakota-English Dictionary Stephen Return Riggs 2018-10-10 This work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States,
you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made
generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this
work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the
original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate
your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an important
part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
The Astronomical Code of the R̥gveda Subhash Kak 2000
Yugandhar 2020
Dr. George Washington Carver, Scientist Shirley Graham 1946
MANUFACTURING PROCESSES 4-5. (PRODUCT ID 23994334). LAMNGEUN. VIRASAK 2019
The Science and Applications of Microbial Genomics Institute of Medicine
2013-05-02 Over the past several decades, new scientific tools and approaches for
detecting microbial species have dramatically enhanced our appreciation of the
diversity and abundance of the microbiota and its dynamic interactions with the
environments within which these microorganisms reside. The first bacterial genome
was sequenced in 1995 and took more than 13 months of work to complete. Today, a
microorganism's entire genome can be sequenced in a few days. Much as our view of
the cosmos was forever altered in the 17th century with the invention of the
telescope, these genomic technologies, and the observations derived from them,
have fundamentally transformed our appreciation of the microbial world around us.
On June 12 and 13, 2012, the Institute of Medicine's (IOM's) Forum on Microbial
Threats convened a public workshop in Washington, DC, to discuss the scientific
tools and approaches being used for detecting and characterizing microbial
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species, and the roles of microbial genomics and metagenomics to better understand
the culturable and unculturable microbial world around us. Through invited
presentations and discussions, participants examined the use of microbial genomics
to explore the diversity, evolution, and adaptation of microorganisms in a wide
variety of environments; the molecular mechanisms of disease emergence and
epidemiology; and the ways that genomic technologies are being applied to disease
outbreak trace back and microbial surveillance. Points that were emphasized by
many participants included the need to develop robust standardized sampling
protocols, the importance of having the appropriate metadata, data analysis and
data management challenges, and information sharing in real time. The Science and
Applications of Microbial Genomics summarizes this workshop.
Sachin Tendulkar Viabhav Purandare 2010-05-01 A biograpahy of Sachin Tendulkar
Mahanayak 2019
Social and Sustainability Marketing Jishnu Bhattacharyya 2021-09-26 "... an
important intervention in the conversation around social and ecological
sustainability that draws on both micromarketing and macromarketing scholarship to
help the reader understand the challenges with illustrations from insightful cases
both from emerging and developed economies. This compilation should be essential
reading for the discerning student of sustainable consumption and production." -Professor Pierre McDonagh, Associate Editor, Journal of Macromarketing (USA);
Professor of Critical Marketing & Society, University of Bath, UK Experts in the
field of economics, management science, and particularly in the marketing domain
have always been interested in and acknowledged the importance of sustaining
profitable businesses while incorporating societal and environmental concerns;
however, the level of existing literature and availability of teaching cases
reflect a dearth of real case studies, especially those focused on marketing for
social good. This book of actual case studies will address that need. In addition,
this book is important and timely in providing a case book for instructors (those
in both industry and academia) to help them in teaching and training the next
generation of leaders through corporate training and universities. Currently,
marketing for social good is increasingly becoming a part of most curriculums
under the umbrella of different titles, such as social marketing, green marketing,
and sustainability marketing. The relevance of these studies is increasing across
the globe. This book is composed of long and short real cases with varying
complexity in different sectors. This case book will also cover some review
articles for an overview of the recent developments in the study area. With these
case studies, collections of questions, teaching materials, and real-life
marketing scenarios, this book offers a unique source of knowledge to marketing
professionals, students, and educators across the world. The main objective of
this case book is to understand the applicability of marketing science (marketing
for social good context, such as social marketing and sustainability marketing) in
internet marketing related to e-buying behavior and e-WOM. In addition, it
illustrates the various types of existing marketing practices that are relevant
from both theoretical and practical points of view in this electronic era, as well
as discussing other non-electronic marketing practices and focusing on consumer
buying behavior. As a result, marketing managers can treat their customers
according to their desired value. This book particularly explores the
possibilities and advantages created by social marketing and sustainability
marketing through the presentation of thorough review articles and case studies.
This case book helps corporate training centers and universities with compact
teaching reference materials in their relevant courses.
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